Dear friends of **Eisen|Letunic:** As we do every few months, we are writing to share with you some of the recent news from our firm.

- The San Francisco County Transportation Authority commissioned us to help manage the update of the San Francisco Transportation Plan and write the plan document.
- As part of a team led by Nelson\Nygaard, we were selected by the newly formed Alameda County Transportation Commission to update the Alameda Countywide Transportation Plan and develop the next transportation sales tax expenditure plan.
- We helped the **East Bay Regional Park District** prepare a federal grant application for TIGER II funds to complete high-priority segments in the East Bay's regional trail network. The successful application resulted in \$10.2 million in funding for the agency.
- As part of a team led by ICF International, we were chosen by MTC to evaluate the effectiveness of the Bay Area's Climate Initiatives Program.
- As subs to Fehr & Peers, we were selected by the **West Contra Costa Transportation Advisory Committee** to conduct a study for enhancing transit use in West County.
- The City/County Association of Governments of San Mateo County hired us, as part of a team led by Alta Planning + Design, to develop the first San Mateo countywide bicycle and pedestrian plan.

As always, we thank you for your continued support.

Victoria Eisen and Niko Letunic (victoria@ or niko@eisenletunic.com)